
Hunter’s Mountain Ride
Now in it’s 10th year, we’d like to share the two purposes
behind Hunter’s Mountain Ride.  First, to honor the memory
of  Tony and Monica Curtis’ son, Hunter, who tragically lost
his life due to his struggles with addiction.  Second, the
Curtis family hopes to raise funds that will support and help
other men who have similar struggles with addiction.
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Scan to follow us on Facebook 

Event Highlight

The Curtis Family has chosen to donate the proceeds of this event to Men’s Challenge of the
Smokies in hopes of helping other men who may be struggling with addiction.  We give you a
cordial invitation to attend and support this event if you live in our region; however, if you
don’t live locally but would like to give in honor of this event, you can give online or make your
check to Men’s Challenge of the Smokies and earmark your gift for Hunter’s Mountain Ride.

Men’s Challenge Choir & Testimonies
Bake Sale

Raffles
Silent Auction

Live Music

Hunter was a boy’s boy; he loved everything outdoors and would rather be outside doing
anything than be shut up inside.  He was an avid motocross rider and didn’t shy away from hard
races and big jumps. He also loved to ride through the mountains in his truck, which is the
origins of this fund-raising event. So, grab your vehicle (any type) and join us as we ride through
the Cashiers-Highalnds area in the mountains of Western North Carolina. 



TO MAKE A DONATION:
PO Box 2157, Franklin, NC 28744 or ONLINE at our website: www.livinghopeway.com

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT US AT: 828-524-2157  

Follow us  @menschallengeofthesmokies #menschallengeofthesmokies

Thankful for the recent opportunity
to share testimonies and worship

with the wonderful congregation of
Cowee Church.

10  Annual Hunter’s
Mountain Ride taking place

October 4, 2025.  

th

Saturday, November 15th 10am 
336 Living Hope Way
Reception immediately following
Everyone is invited to attend 

HAPPENINGS

We want to recognize and express gratitude
to the following Businesses/Organizations
for underwriting and sponsoring our first

annual Hope Gala this past March.  We will
continually recognize in our newsletters the
many groups who sponsored the Gala and

made it such a special evening.

Congratulations

Congratulations

Randall!
Randall!

MEN'S CHALLENGE


